
 

Dear Families  

     The months of April and May have been very busy 

exploring all the changes that spring brings us.  We 

take our weekly walks over to the Charles River 

which provides a rich environment for the children to 

observe, investigate, and bring things into the class-

room science area.  While exploring, we are also 

learning about how to respect our environment. We 

began learning about the life cycle of plants by plant-

ing our own greenhouses which are growing like crazy 

in our windows.  We will now begin to move into plant-

ing outside in our flowerpots with seeds and plants 

that the children will be responsible for watering and 

caring for.  We hope to make our entrance very 

beautiful and colorful.  
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SPRING IS 

HERE 

* Sunscreen 

your child 

daily. 

*Shoes 

should have 

closed toes 

and backs. 

*Hats are 

also great 

for sunny 

days! 



* The Morse Preschool passed our NAEYC Accreditation with flying 

colors. Thank you to everyone for their support!  

¶ We would like to thank everyone for signing their 

child in and out of preschool on a daily basis.  This 

really helps the teachers.  

¶ Re- Enrollment is complete and we are now planning 

for our  11 new students who will be starting our pro-

gram. 

We are very excited to be part of  

The òCity Sprouts Gardenó at the  

Morse School.  Brad Pillen works with  

The K-5 classes, and will also be  

Spending time with preschool to watch  

The garden grow!  
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Morse School City Sprouts  

MORSE PRESCHOOL  

THANK YOU FAMILIES  

 

As part of our math curriculum 

about money, we walked to the TD 

Bank North in Central Square.  We 

went in the bank vault, played 

games about saving money, and 

traded in our coins for $23.00.  

The employees were amazing! 

TD Bank North Field Trip  



We have joined the 

Morse 3 -5 After 

School Program on 

Wednesday after-

noons for òReading 

Buddiesó.  The older 

students are paired 

with a small group of 

our children to read 

stories.  This is a 

great opportunity for 

the older students to 

practice their reading 

and for our children 

to have them as role 

models.  

large trash bag with 

many small bags.  The 

children continue to 

keep our area clean 

and safe  

On òEarth Dayó, April 

22nd the Morse Pre-

school walked around 

the Morse School to 

clean up our environ-

ment.  We filled   one 

We have continued our weekly walks to 

the Charles River that began in Sep-

tember.  The children have been ex-

ploring the many changes that happen 

with our seasons, and gathering many 

items for our science center.  
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Weekly Walk to the Charles  

Reading Buddies  

   Respecting our Environment                                       
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 We are ready for Broadway!  

The children were amazing in their 

preparation and final performance 

on April 25th.  We had an amazing 

turnout of families and friends 

and raised $475.00 that will be 

used for enrichment activities.  

Also an unbelievable job by Yliana, 

Director, and Kelly, Assistant Di-

rector.  

ENCORE     ENCORE    ENCORE 

 

Morse Preschool Spring Concert  

DPW TRUCK  SHOW  

Monday, May 20th  

 

NOTES TO REMEMBER  

Mon, May 27th ñNO SCHOOL 

   Wed, May 29th ñPARENT         

                                COFFEE 

*** NAEYC Parent Survey will be 

available at the Parent Coffee  

Tues, June 18th ñEnd of the Year  

Family Dinner and Graduation  


